
Pilon, Janet

Subject: Sale of Unassumed laneway between Victoria and Alma Streets, Dundas

From: Paul Fralick
Sent: June-26-17 10:47 AM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: Sale of Unassumed laneway between Victoria and Alma Streets, Dundas

Office of the Clerk, City of Hamilton Council

June 26, 2017

I urge City Council of the City of Hamilton to reject a By-Law to permanently close the unassumed alley off
Sydenham St. in Dundas, between Victoria and Alma Streets; this will mean also rejecting the sale of this alley for
$2.

The optics of this Dundas situation are horrible: A Mr. Medeiros and his family moved into our Dundas
neighbourhood, and in doing so  joined  a community and promptly paved over a laneway that children, parents,
grandparents, other adults (and animals) have trekked through for generations. The paving and fencing (now
removed) was done without the City s permission and yet the City’s Public Works Committee now recommends the
property be sold, without any sanctions against Mr. Medeiros. This is not right. Please do not allow it to happen.

If this By-Law proceeds, shame on Mr. Medeiros, shame on the town of Dundas and our representative, Arlene
Vanderbeek, and shame on the City of Hamilton.

Sincerely,

Paul Fralick & Jennifer Powell-Fralick
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